
APPENDIX D – Written Submissions 
 
From: tscisa@gmail.com 

Sent: February 10, 2022 1:06 PM 

To: Town Clerk 

Subject: Proposed Application 404072 
 
 
SECURITY CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Oakville. Do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hi 
Please note I reject the proposal we need Parkette as we have no open space. No more houses 
please disallow this app. Small one lane Burnhamthorpe road and you have already allowed so 
many developers. Everyday its a nightmare to go and we can’t afford more houses at block 263 
20 M 1212 lot 14 concession 1 nds 404072 MATTAMY THANKS SHAIKH 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


